
 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNOR INTRODUCTION 

 

Clare Lo - Parent Governor   

My family and I are new to Hollinswood and the UK, after arriving from Hong Kong in July 2021. We spent 10 
months living in Scotland and then moved to Hollinswood in May 2022. Since my children joined the 
school, I have found the school very welcoming and helpful in supporting my children to settle into the 
school. Both my children love the school and the school community. I think that it is one of the things that 
makes Hollinswood special; the school plays an active part of the wider community, and it has its own 
community within, which my children instantly felt part off. 

I had no previous experience as a governor but I am looking forward to the challenge of my own                      
development and learning from any training courses that can be provided to support me in this role. I 
speak Cantonese, English and a little Mandarin and believe this could be of use to the school with it’s                  
diverse community.  

As a Parent Governor, I would like to learn more about the school, the challenges it faces, provide                    
feedback through monitoring and evaluation when required, and have the opportunity to make a                        
difference in the education of not just my children but to the school as a whole.  

 

 

 


